January 21, 1953

Dear Seynrmah

Thanks for asking us to your UV mesting. I am sorry w8 wen't bs able
to mnice 1t, as wo are driving elsawhers. In fact, you rather disrupted

cur own hopse tosss the group at Urbona the same weeksnd, but IXXX I think
we'lve worksd that oud all right.

On ths other hand, we hops to be paasing thromgh Lafayetts oa our rsturn
trip, and hops to see you then. This w11l be zbout Feb. 1723,
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